
 

 

 

October 5, 2022 

 

Dear Downtown Baltimore Community Organization Leaders & Members, 
 

The Downtown Partnership is seeking an amendment to the Urban Renewal Plan for the Central 

Business District to revise the signage provisions. 

 

City Council Bill No. 22-0200 is scheduled for a virtual public hearing at City Hall, Clarence “Du” Burns 

Chambers, 100 N. Holliday Street, 4th Floor, Baltimore, Maryland 21202 on November 1, 2022, at 

2:00 PM. 

The purpose of City Council Bill No. 22-0200 is to amend the Urban Renewal Plan for the Central 

Business District to revise the signage provisions; waiving certain content and procedural requirements; 

making the provisions of the Ordinance severable; providing for the application of this Ordinance in 

conjunction with certain other ordinances; and providing for a special effective date.  

 

The Area of Special Sign Control designation was enacted as Baltimore City Council legislation in Fall of 

2021 and approved by the Planning Commission in Spring of 2022. For more information, please visit 

www.godowntownbaltimore.com.  

 

For additional information, please contact Claudia Jolin, cjolin@dpob.org or call 410-244-1030.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Shelonda Stokes 

President 
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